

Circular No.261

To: Lodge Secretaries / Chapter Scribes E

cc Cabinet Members

Grand Officers' Area Officers

19 June 2024

Dear Brother Secretary / Companion Scribe E,

Changes to the Cabinet

I write to advise you of changes to the Cabinet.

WBro the Rev'd Canon Richard W Hawkins, PSGD, is to retire as Assistant Provincial Grand Master on 24 October 2024.

In consequence, the RW Provincial Grand Master will be delighted to appoint WBro Wesley Marchant, PJGD, as Assistant Provincial Grand Master for the Southern Area at the Meeting of Iron Road Lodge No.4964 on Friday, 25 October 2024.

The RW Provincial Grand Master thanks Bro Hawkins for all his hard work within the Province during his five years in Office and will extend his personal thanks to him at the Meeting.

I am sure you would join me in wishing WBro Marchant well in his new Office, whilst thanking Bro Hawkins for the considerable work he has undertaken on our behalf.

Yours faithfully and fraternally,

Andrew Holland, PAGSwdB Provincial Grand Secretary

and Helv

